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ComReg extends deadline for responses to draft 
Strategy for Managing the Radio Spectrum  
2008 - 2010 
 

 
The Commission for Communications Regulation (ComReg) has today 
announced that the deadline for the submission of responses to its proposed 
strategy for Managing the Radio Spectrum: 2008 – 2010 has been extended to 
2 May, 2008, following requests from interested parties. 
 
The proposed strategy is a detailed paper which will shape ComReg’s policies 
in relation to the management of wireless spectrum for the coming years. 
Accordingly, ComReg is happy to extend the response period on this occasion.   
 
ComReg welcomes the views and comments of all interested parties on the 
issues raised in the Consultation (Document Number 08/20) which is available 
on the ComReg website, www.comreg.ie . 
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